
 

 

 

 

 

15th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 18th March 2022 

 

Red Nose Day 2022 is just around the corner and we have decided to join in the 

fun! 

  

To raise money for this fantastic cause, on Friday 18th March we are 

asking all pupils to bring in a donation of £2.  For their £2 donation, each 

child will be given a Red Nose! 

 

The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK 

and worldwide. 

What is Red Nose Day? 

• Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief. 

• Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a world free from 

poverty. 

• The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the 

world. 

  

Why we’re taking part 

• Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for 

others in the world. 

• It’s a great way to get together for a giggle. 

• Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives. 

 

Where the money goes 

• £5 could provide school stationery to a child living in poverty in South 

Africa. 

• £10 could get 40 meals to children and families in need in the UK. 



• £50 could buy a bike for a health visitor in Ghana so they can provide 

vital health care for hard-to-reach families. 

• The crisis in Ukraine has forced thousands of families to leave their 

homes to seek safety. Thousands more are left with no access to basic 

supplies. 

Comic Relief and their partners are working together to make sure the 

money you raise can provide essential support for people affected by this 

terrifying war and other injustices around the world. As always, donations 

also help people here in the UK too. 

 

We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils 

explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we 

raise can help. 

 

We really appreciate your support in helping us raise lots of money for Red 

Nose Day.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Tofallis 

Head Teacher 
 
 
 


